
Bluff Town Council Public Hearing for Acton Petition to Disconnect 
August 15, 2023 

Bluff Community Center at 6:00 p.m. 
190 N 3rd East       P.O. Box 324 

435-672-9990 
Regular meetings are held the first three Tuesdays of every month at 6:00 p.m.  Requests to be 
on the agenda may be submitted in writing to Ann Leppanen (ann@townofbluff.org) at least 4 

days before the meeting. Agendas and minutes are posted at: 
townofbluff.org and audio, in addition, at the Utah Public Notice Website 

The public can participate by telephone at 1 904-900-0507 (PIN: 364208783) or through  
meet.google.com/ytf-sjdx-csv 

. To view the livestream, or watch past recordings, please visit our YouTube 
channel:https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCTqBxSP-Erhxq6muVMX6vdw. 

This meeting will be held electronically and in person 
 

Mayor Ann K. Leppanen, Luanne Hook, Jim Sayers, Linda Sosa, Brant Murray 

Erin Nelson Town Manager 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Bluff will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, August 15 at 
6:00 p.m. at the Bluff Community Center, 190 North 3rd East, Bluff, Utah 84512 to accept 
written or oral comments and questions and to elicit community input on the Actons' Petition to 
Dis-connect 9,514 acres from the Town of Bluff. The land at issue includes the Actons' 640 
acres of private land, located on Section 16, T 40S, R 22E, SLM, County of San Juan, State of 
Utah. Additionally, approximately 8,874 acres of State (Utah School and Institutional Trust 
Lands Administration), Federal (Bureau of Land Management), and private lands (including St. 
Christopher's Episcopal Church in Navajoland) located adjacent to the Acton property in the 
northeastern section of the Town of Bluff incorporated boundaries has been named in the 
petition to disconnect.  
 
 

For requests to receive emails/meeting invitations, email linda@townofbluff.org 

 


